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Mr. Frank J. Rahn, Manager

Risk Prioritization Project
Electric Power Research Institute
3412 Hillview Avenue

P.0O. Box 104)2

Palo Alte, CA 94303

Dear Mr. Rahn:

Thank you for the timely transmittal of the draft EPRI report entitled,
"Application of PRA for the Development of the MOV Test Program Prescribed by
Generic Letter 89-10." As you know, the topic of testing motor-operated
valves (MOVs) to comply with Generic Letter (GL) 89-10 is an important area of
interest to the NRC. The report will be useful for NRC background and
reference as we continue our research activities related to GL 89-10.

During our review of the draft EPRI report, comments that we believe may be
pertinent to the development of an MOV test program will be documented and
subsequently forwarded for censideration.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further, please
contact Dr. Gerald H. Weidenhamer on (301) 492-3839.

Sincerely,
ORIGIRAL SIGNED BY
Eric S. Beckjord, Director
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
5650 Nicholson Lane
Rockville, MD 20852
cc: J.J. Taylor (EPRI)
B. Chexal (EPRI)




